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City Seeks Input from Residents on New Recreation Center Name 
 
New Braunfels, Texas – The City of New Braunfels is hosting an online poll to gather resident input for the name of the 

new recreation center.  The facility is currently under construction on Landa Street and is slated to open summer of 2018. 

Once completed, the center will offer a wide array of services for the entire community.  

“This exciting new community-supported facility needs a community-supported name to match,” said Stacey Dicke, 

Parks and Recreation Director. “We have narrowed down the choices and would like input from the community. In addition 

to ranking the choices on the poll, we are giving residents an opportunity to add a name suggestion.” 

The online poll will be open from Thursday, September 7th through Monday, September 18th on the Parks and 

Recreation Department’s website, www.nbtexas.org/parks or citizens can participate by accessing the survey at 

bit.ly/recnamesurvey.  

For additional information on the poll or details on the new recreation center, please contact the Parks and Recreation 

Administrative Office at 830-221-4350. 
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